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Government of India to send mercy flight of C-130J 
Indian Air Force to aid victims of Super Typhoon 
Yolanda (International Code Name: ‘Haiyan’). 
 

 
C-130J 

  

India is sending a C-130 flight bearing 15 tonnes of relief and rescue goods 
for Yolanda victims.  With a 13-man crew from the Indian Air Force, it is 
expected to land in either Manila or Cebu on 1100 HRS on 13 November 
2013. 
 
The Philippine Embassy, in a Note dated 13 November 2013, has expressed 
its profound thanks to the Government of India, through Joint Secretary 
Sanjay Bhattacharrya, for this offer of assistance. 
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